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PRESS RELEASE 

 
VISIT OF RECTOR, UNISSA TO INDIA, 4-13 FEB 2018 

 
 Dr Haji Norarfan Bin Haji Zainal, Rector, University Islam Sultan Sharif Ali 

(UNISSA), Brunei Darussalam visited India under the Academic Visitors Programme 
(AVP) of the Indian Council for Cultural Relations (ICCR) from 4 – 13 February 2018. 
During his visit the Rector held meetings in various Universities in New Delhi, Aligarh, 
Lucknow, Kozhikode and Hyderabad. The Rector also signed MoUs with the following 
Universities – 

 
1. Jamia Hamdard University, New Delhi (06.02.2018) 
2. Aligarh Muslim University, Aligarh (07.02.2018) 
3. Darul Uloom Nadwatul Ulama, Lucknow (09.02.2018) 
4. Khwaja Moinuddin Chisti Urdu, Arabic-Farsi University, Lucknow (09.02.2018) 
5. NALSAR Law University, Hyderabad (12.02.2018) 

 
(MoU signing between Rector of UNISSA and Rector of Darul Uloom Nadwatul Ulama 

Islamic Institution, Lucknow) 
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All the MoUs were framework agreements for cooperation, exchanges and 
engagement between the faculties and students of Brunei Darussalam and the Indian 
Universities. During his visit, the Rector UNISSA also met with Vice Chancellors of 
Jamia Millia Islamia University, New Delhi and Darul Huda Islamic University, 
Kozhikode. He returned to Brunei from his visit on 14 February, 2018. 

 

 
 

(MoU signing between Rector of UNISSA and vice Chancellor of NALSAR 
University of Law, Hyderabad) 
 

 
 

(MoU signing between UNISSA and Jamia Hamdard University, New Delhi) 
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